



St. Theresa's Catholic Primary School

East End Road, Finchley, London N3 2TD

Telephone: 020 8346 8826 Fax: 020 8346 0215

Email: office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net Web: www.st-theresas.barnet.sch.uk Executive Headteacher: Barbara Costa Head of School: James Troy

Friday 19th June 2020

Dear Parents,

I hope you and your families are all keeping safe and well.

Key Worker Children

As you are aware, we have now welcomed back a number of Y6, Y1 and key worker children.

The number of key worker children has, as expected, increased and we now need to form two key worker bubbles, as opposed to the one bubble we are currently operating. From Monday 22^{nd} the infant key worker children will be taught in one group, and the junior key worker children will be taught in another group. The start and finish times remain 9am and 3pm for all key worker children.

If you are a key worker and would like your child to attend the provision at school (9am – 3pm) please do contact the school office.

Y1 children

Our Y1 bubble still has space for a few more children. If you are a Year 1 parent and would like your child to attend school, please contact the school office.

Parent/Carer contact details

Please ensure the school office has your up to date contact details (phone, email, address) so that you are receiving the communication from the school and that we are able to contact you in an emergency should we need to.

School Lunches and Packed Lunch

Please inform the office if you would like to move your child from packed lunch to school lunches in September, or vice versa.

Please do contact us if you need anything (tel: 020 8346 8826 or email: office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net).

Thank you,

Barbara Costa

Barbara Costa Executive Headteacher











